RECEIVED

By Alameda County Environmental Health at 12:57 pm, Mar 02, 2015

Mr. Keith Nowell

Alameda County

Environmental Health Services

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, California 94502-6577

Re:  Foothill Mini Mart, 6600 Foothill Boulevard, Oakland, California
(ACEHS Case No. RO0000175)

Dear Mr. Nowell:

I have reviewed a copy of this report, sent to me by representatives of Stratus, and “I
declare, under penalty of perjury, that the information and or/recommendations contained
in the attached document or report is true and correct to the best of my knowledge.”

Sincerely,

0.5 05k

Ravi Selghon


dehloptoxic
Received


STRATUS

ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 3330 Cameron Park Drive, Ste 550

Cameron Park, California 95682
(530) 676-6004 ~ Fcx; (530) 676-6005

February 27, 2015
Project No. 2087-6600-01

Mr. Keith Nowell

Alameda County Environmental Health Department
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250

Alameda, California 94502

Re:  Investigation Derived Waste
Foothill Mini Mart
6600 Foothill Boulevard
Oakland, California

Dear Mr. Nowell:

Per your request, Stratus has prepared this letter to notify you that all investigation
derived waste for the subject property, originating from subsurface site assessment, well
destruction, and/or remedial efforts, have been removed from the subject property.

If you have any questions, please contact Scott Bittinger at (530) 676-2062.

Sincerely,
STRATUS ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.

Scott G. Bittinger, P.G.
Project Manager

cc:  Mr. Ravi Sekhon, Former Property Owner
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